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Hello,

My name is Sara Doegah. Thank you for reading my testimony. I am a mother of, soon to be
five, and [ am 100% against this bill!

Freedom is the entire basis of our beautiful country and frankly, the state has no business
stepping in between a decision that is to be made between me and my/my childrens’ doctor.
The passage of this bill would strip me of my freedom, my medical freedom, and my fully
educated right to choose what is best for my family! I am absolutely opposed!!!

Where is the line?!?

This is a terribly slippery slope, all based on removing basic freedoms from we the people.

I have seen so much misinformation in the news lately and it scares me to think that my
children’s safety might be at risk all because of the hype surrounding the recent measles
episode we’ve seen.

The facts clearly and plainly show that there has NEVER been a one size fits all when it
comes to medicine.

Even if we had, an impossible to obtain, 100% rate of vaccination that is still no gaurantee of
herd immunity or efficacy of a potential outbreak; not to mention how many people are at risk
to vaccine injury due to their unique genetic makeup.

Sacrificing the basic human rights of all for the minority of the few is simply not good enough.
That is not a logical way to go about this. Nor does it fall under what makes the USA, the land
of the free, so great. Please do not pass this bill.

Sincerely,

Sara Doegah

3834 NE VIEW PL
GRESHAM,OR 97030
(541) 720-1042
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